KIPPsMA

PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOLS

Closed January 18, 2024 - Request for Proposal

Painting Services for KIPP Academy Lynn Charter School at

20 Wheeler Street, Lynn, MA

The RFP has been closed due to reconsideration of the cost of mural painting outlined in the
scope of work. We deemed the overall cost of the project was influenced by the requirement to
repaint the existing wall murals throughout the building.

We will re-issue the referenced RFP, with an update to the scope of work, on or before February
1, 2024.

Thank you for your interest in this project.



